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Dear children and families, 

Welcome to my first newsletter.  I will be writing 

one of these each week until we all get back to 

school.  We still don’t know anything yet but maybe 

we’ll know more this time next week.  Until then, 

remember to stay at home and keep safe. 

I have been thrilled to see some of the fantastic 

things you have been doing at home.  I have sent, in 

the post, a headteacher’s award for an amazing 

poem and performance I saw this week.  Thank you 

to Miss Lee-Fox for sharing it with me.  Mr 

Cumberland has also been showing me some 

fantastic science experiments and explanations 

from the children in his class too. I’ve also been 

looking at our Facebook page. I wonder what I’ll get 

to see this week? 

All your teachers and teaching assistants are split 

into three teams.  This week, Team C led by Mrs. 

Harwood, have been in school.  We have had up to 

16 children in too, so it has felt a little bit busier.  

They have been up to lots of things, as well as 

working on their home learning menus.  Next week, 

it’s Team As turn. Miss Rattray leads this team and I 

know she has been thinking about VE Day as a 

theme.  

Take care, 

  

Weekly challenge. 

This week I have teamed up with Mr Tinkler to set a weekly 

challenge.  He has been telling me all about our “move for 15” 

daily challenge.  I think this is an excellent first challenge for us 

all – including me!  So, please can you email in photos or videos 

of you taking part in 15 minutes of activity.  Make them as fun 

as you possibly can!  Maybe you are going to skip around your 

garden dressed up as your favourite character? Maybe……… 

We’ll look forward to seeing what you get up to.   


